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WASHINGTON, D.C. – The Federal Energy Regulatory Commission (FERC), NERC, and its Regional Entities said 
today that the country’s Bulk-Power System performed well during successive cold weather events in January 2025, 
without major issues in either the natural gas or electric systems.

The performance of the system, according to the joint report, demonstrates the benefits of actions taken in response 
to prior winter storm reports’ recommendations and the need for continued coordination between natural gas and 
electric systems in preparing for and responding to extreme cold weather.  
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